
DEPARTMENT OF ARIZONA
6423 South Ash Ave
Tempe, Arizona 85283

2024-2025 Silent Auction or Raffle Donation Request Letter
Arizona VFW State Youth Program Golf Tournament - April 6, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:  

VFW Department of Arizona hopes that you will take a few moments to read about our
upcoming event and decide to participate by donating to our silent auction or raffle.

On April 5, 2025 we will be hosting a Golf Tournament at the Dave White Golf Course in Casa
Grande, Arizona. We anticipate approximately 80 guests at this tournament. The funds raised
will go toward Arizona Veterans of Foreign Wars Youth Programs. To make this event as
exciting and extravagant as we hope, we will need your help!

Please consider supporting our event by donating gift certificates, merchandise or services. In
exchange, you will receive some excellent community exposure and advertising. Your company
name, address, phone number and donation will be listed on our website, sponsorship board and
local media prior to and during the golf tournament. 

Your donation is tax deductible, we are happy to provide our Tax ID number for your use:
86-0076886.

We will gladly pick up your donation, or it can be mailed to the VFW Department of Arizona
listed above. In order for your item to be included on our social media and advertising at the
event, we must receive it by Wednesday, March 1st, 2025. Please fill out the attached Donation
Form and provide it with your donation. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Thank you in advance for considering our request and for supporting Arizona Youth. 

Derek Hulsebus
VFW State Youth Coordinator
520-252-5677
azvfwgolf@gmail.com



DEPARTMENT OF ARIZONA
6423 South Ash Ave
Tempe, Arizona 85283

2025 Silent Auction or Raffle Donation Form

Donor Representatives Name:

Donor Company Name:

Mailing Address:

Physical Address (if different from mailing address)

Email:

Phone Number:

Description of item or service being donated:

Approximate Retail Value:

Thank you for your support!

Please return this form to Derek or Toni at azvfwgolf@gmail.com by
March 1st, 2025 to be included in the advertisement.


